
  Office of the Captiva Erosion Prevention District 
  11513 Andy Rosse Lane, Unit 4 
  P.O. Box 365 
  Captiva, Florida 33924 
  (239) 472-2472 
  mycepd@mycepd.com 
  www.mycepd.com

  
John Wade, Chairman Beach Brief Volume 8 
Daniel Munt, Executive Director FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 7/3/2024 

Regular Meeting Cancellation 

The July 8th, 2024 Regular Board Meeting of the Captiva Erosion Prevention District has been cancelled.  
Please, visit the CEPD website, www.mycepd.com, for the most up to date information.  
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